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Dear Members of the House Judiciary Committee, 

I am writing to you in strong opposition of HB 3075.  

 This bill will do nothing to save lives. Legal gun owners are not the ones who are 

committing crimes. We need to hold the offenders accountable. We have plenty of 

laws already in place with zero enforcement or accountability. By passing this bill you 

will be making law-abiding citizens into criminals.  

We need to spend the money on the real issue and that is mental health providers.  

Do the right thing and please stop HB3075 from moving forward. 

 

 

 Thank you!  

Respectfully, 

Paul M. McDonough 

 


